April 18, 2013

Mayor John Dickert & the Common Council City Hall

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the Finance and Personnel Committee to request permission to apply for the DNR Stewardship Grant to add adult exercise equipment along the Lake Michigan & Root River pathways.

We are requesting \$45,000.00. The Stewardship Grant requires a 50 percent match. The match fund budget is in account 993.700.5280, Exercise Play Equipment at Dodge Park. (Grant Control # 2013-011)

Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail.

Respectfully Requested,

Tom Molbeck Director